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New Zealand Information Security Forum (NZISF) invites you and your friends to the August breakfast
meeting.

Date:                 Thursday, 8 August 2019

Registrations:   Until 1130h on 7 August

Time:                7:30 am

Venue:             Seminar venue: The University of Auckland School of Business, Owen Glen Building
(OGGB), 12 Grafton Rd, CBD, Auckland.
Breakfast: OGGB building, Level 1, Café 
Presentation: OGGB building, Room 325, Level 3

 
Cost:                NZISF, NZSA and IITP members - $30, students - $15, all others - $ 35, Cash on site

or credit Lech Janczewski account at: BNZ, Auckland Branch, No: 02 0159 0235063
00. Please put the note with the payment: “NZISF-August-your name” and send me an
email about the payment. NZSA tax invoice will be issued at the meeting.

 
Note:              NZISF is non-profit organization.  We are catering for all our members and friends and

your place is reserved at the function. However, we must pay catering costs even if
you do not attend the meeting. Therefore, until Wednesday midday (7 August) we
are happy to receive your apologies. In the case of no-show we will ask you to pay
$30.

 

Topic:              Information Security for the Weary Traveller
 
You may be a true road warrior, or you may be just a casual tourist popping to a Pacific island for a
spot of sunshine in the middle of winter. Either way, you are crossing legal boundaries and almost
certainly carrying an electronic device (or 2, or 7) with you. Let’s talk about that.
 
So far this year Dean has crossed international borders over 40 times. His passport has more stamps
than the Taumaranui Post Office. He also has a “spare” bass guitar in Spain. Nice.
 
Come along to this talk and hear some cyber tips for private and corporate international travel. Or
maybe just come to enjoy the photos of airport lounges and bass guitars.
 

Presenter:        Dean Carter
 
Dean used to collect IT and Infosec certifications... he found himself contemplating doing an F5 course
and exam just so he could get an “F” to complete the alphabet after his name.

So he stopped all of that nonsense and started flying around the world and collecting bass guitars,
because no amount of multiple-choice exams prepares you for real world cyber events. But bass
guitars are soothing.

And air travel is fun. Especially at the front of the flying bus..

Dean’s opinions are his own and in no way reflect those of any employer, past, present or future. Some
of the advice provided may actually be useful, but apply your own judgement and seek advice from
your organisation’s legal, privacy and information security team before running off and DES encrypting
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an MS Access database full of Customer data and flying to North Korea with it.
 

Lech Janczewski
NZISF Chair
 
 
 
This meeting of the New Zealand Information Security Forum is proudly sponsored by: 

 

         

 

NZISF is a Special Interest Group of the NZ Security Association. For more information
about us see: https://security.org.nz/about-nzsa/nzisf 
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